
	
	
	
	
	 	
	 	

	

 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 
RELEASE OF ACCEPTANCE LETTERS FOR SELECTED CANDIDATES FOR UG 

ADMISSION FOR ACADEMIC YEAR 2020/2021 
 
 
The University of Rwanda (UR) is pleased to inform selected candidates for undergraduate 
(UG) admission for academic year 2020/2021 that their acceptance letters are accessible 
through the following link https://srms.ur.ac.rw/admissions/.  
 
In order to download acceptance letter, candidates will be requested to enter their Reference 
Number, generated from UR EIBMIS when they were applying. Thus candidates are 
advised to make sure that they entered a correct Reference Number. Otherwise access to the 
acceptance letter will be denied. 
 
For further clarification, please contact us using the following e-mail address: 
registrar@ur.ac.rw. 
  
 
Done at Kigali, on 30th January 2021. 

 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Emile BIENVENU 
Ag. Deputy Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs and Research 
University of Rwanda 
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